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ADVISORY MEETING MINUTES
SUMMARY
On August 26, 2021, the Architecture Department held a faculty-Advisory meeting via zoom to discuss two proposed architecture courses as well as the ‘splitting’ of the current Associate of Science Degree in Architecture into two separate degrees with different concentrations to better serve our students.  From a college process implementation standpoint, this was explained that the existing degree would be modified (with Professional Practice concentration) to accommodate our employment-oriented students while a new degree (with a University Transfer focus) would be proposed to provide a pathway for transfer-oriented students.
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